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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Court and Jurisdiction in RDA 
 
CILIP thanks the Technical Working Group for its proposed revision.  
 
CILIP are in agreement with reccommendations 1-8 of the proposal. In 
recommendation 2, preference is for the use of the term ‘religious’ rather than 
‘ecclesiastical’.  
 
CILIP suggests that clarification of the term ‘jurisdiction’ is required since it 
can refer to either place or corporate body. 
 
CILIP accepts the proposal. 
	
  


